December 12, 1966

Dr. Charles W. Carter
4308 Wigger Street
Marion, Indiana

Dear Dr. Carter:

In reply to your letter of December 5, I would certainly have
no objections to-carrying an advertisment for Vesleyan Bible
Comentary in the WIS Journal. This could, in fact, be one way
of helping us in the over-all financing of the project if we
could interast other publishers or even schools to advertise.

Sincerely yours,

Merne A. Harpis
Uean of Seminars
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